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Prayer Corner 

Dear God,                                 

Thank you for all your    

messengers who help us to 

know you. Help us to be 

your faithful servants, so 

that others will come to 

know the joy of loving you.           

Amen. 

 

 

There will be no mass in 

school at the present 

time but the children 

will  continue to have 

class worship and                     

daily prayers. 

 Winter is                      

Coming                            

The weather is 

changing daily, so 

please remember 

that your child/children 

need to wear a coat to  

school everyday.                                      

Parents/ Guardians, 

please come prepared 

with coats & umbrella’s to 

wait outside until the 

gates are opened.  

 

 

“May we help people    

to discover the joy of 

Jesus’ message.”                 

Pope Francis. 

 

National Poetry Day  
Last Thursday, St. Francis celebrated National Poetry Day.                       

The whole school planned and took part in a poetry themed day                  
'A Poets vision'. The children engaged in a variety of different                   

activities to show their responses to the poems. Some classes learnt 
the poem to perform, others generated art pieces to express their  
response to the poem. A great day was had by all. Parents and         

guardians, maybe you would like to share your favourite                                     
poem with your child/ren at home! 

 

Lost Property 

Please label every item of 

school uniform, coats, bags, 

lunch, box, water bottle and 

even shoes with your                              

child/children’s name.                                                      

If they get mislaid it is so much 

easier to return them to the 

children if they are clearly                

labelled with                                    

name and class. 

 

 

 

Please remember to wear 

your mask and keep your 

distance inside and outside 

school. Follow the rules to 

keep everyone safe.                

Thank you. 



Thursday 22nd October                    

School photographer on site:             

Individual pictures only 

Friday  27th November                         

Flu Immunisation:                                      

Reception—Year 6                                 

(Consent forms were sent home 

last week. Please return forms                                   

to school ASAP)                                   

Nursery Jaden  Jasen  

F1 Joseph  Jamaldeen  

F2 Renata  Frances  

R1 Daibel  Eliana  

R2 Elizabeth  Aaron  

 A1 Emmanuella  Alisha  

A2 Bella  Nnaemezie  

N1 Andres  Obed  

N2 Motolani  Destiny  

C1 Sofia  Chialuka  

C2 Valerie  Meira  

I1 Habsann  Joshua  

I2 Kimberly  Precious  

S1 Kayjah  Gina  

S2 Sadiq  Warisha  

Tejan  Nursery  

Esther  F1  

Matthew  F2  

Rosalie  R1  

Johnny  R2  

Iyiola  A1  

Imran  A2  

Aniya  N1  

Nayara  N2  

Korede  C1  

Jonathan  C2  

Rosio  I1  

Thierry  I2  

Matthew  S1  

David  S2  

Help us                         

to keep                        

everyone safe. 

 

 

  Monday 7th June 2021 

(3 More dates                                            

to be confirmed)  

Staff training:                                                    

School closed                                          

to all pupils. 

 

Half Term 2020  

School will close at 2pm 

on Friday 23rd October.                      

Please collect your                

children on time  

 

Monday 26th—                                    

Friday 30th                                               

October 

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 2nd                          

November  

 

 

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
- 30 30 

St. 

Claire  
- 80 80 

St. 

Mary 
- 40 40 

St.            

Joseph 
- 60 60 

St.                               

Claire  


